CPFUMC Policy on the Use of Photos & Names in Church Publications

1. Photos, videos and full names of adults may be used in church publications (website, Happenings
weekly email publication, Connections newsletter, Facebook, Twitter, etc.), where useful and
pertinent, to publicize church events, unless the adult specifically requests an exception.

2. Photos, videos and first names only of children may be used in church publications (website,
Happenings weekly email publication, Connections newsletter, Facebook, Twitter, etc.), where
useful and pertinent, to publicize church events, unless the child’s parent or legal guardian
specifically requests an exception.

3. We will not publish the roster of members contact information online unless it is in a special
secure area of our website which requires member login. (Currently this does not exist).

4. Exceptions to this policy may be requested on the church website.
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